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   Name of group requesting funding: 
   Contact Person:

   Address:

   Telephone Number:

   Email Address:

   Is the funding to help start a new group?
   If this is a new group, please briefly describe the aims of the group: 

   Total amount of funding requested (further breakdown to be supplied on page 2):

   Please provide a brief outline of your project and how this funding will be used: 

What will be the measure of success for your project? What outcomes do you wish to achieve? E.g. 50 people at a Swap Shop, setting up a group and holding 2 public meetings, 100 people displaying a Greening Campaign Card, linking up 3 car sharers etc.
 Please provide us with details of the costs that make up the total grant requested below.
	Item/Purpose of funding
	Total Amount (£)

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	Total Amount requested
	


If funding is agreed, we will need a short report on your event/project, where possible, along with photographs. You should also keep details of your expenditure and receipts (if appropriate). We will produce a report of how the funding has helped West Berkshire groups for Greenham Common Trust at the end of the project, and your report will help us in compiling this.
Completed Fund Request Forms should be returned to:

Evangeline Wood, Energy Efficiency Officer (Community), West Berkshire Council, Council Offices, Market Street, Newbury, RG14 5LD or emailed to EWood@WestBerks.gov.uk. 

If you wish to discuss your ideas, please contact Evangeline Wood on (01635) 503267 or email Ewood@WestBerks.gov.uk. 
West Berkshire Green Exchange has responsibility for the distribution of funding from a Greenham Common Trust Grant, granted to West Berkshire Council in 2011. The funding is to aid start-up of new Greening Campaign groups, aid established Greening Campaign group activities and support the sustainable project activities of West Berkshire groups not following the Greening Campaign. 





If you believe your project fits the above requirements and you would like to request funding, please fill in this form to for us to consider funding for your project. Your application for funds will then be considered by the West Berkshire Green Exchange Committee and you will be notified accordingly. Typically up to £500 is granted to each group but more could be available, depending on the groups’ circumstances.
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